
Welcome! 

Good morning and welcome to the NorthWest Church of  

Christ!  We are so glad you have joined us this morning as 

we approach the throne of  our God.  If  you are new to our 

church family, then please let us know as we would love to 

meet you and pray blessings over you and anyone else who 

has come here with you.  We are thankful you have chosen 

to spend time with us and God this morning.                     

January 30, 2022 

There is a kind of prayer that many Bible-believing Christians 

want to say but few actually say it. We love God but we fear 

him, many to the point that we are afraid to be upset with Him. 

We sometimes feel like He's not there or at least if He is, He  

isn't really listening or paying attention to you. This morning we 

will dive into this dark night of the soul and search deep for the 

presence of God when we feel so convinced that He's not there. 

Service Times 

Sunday 9:30  Worship  
Sunday 10:30 Bible Class 

Sunday Evening Fellowship 6:00 p.m. 
www.nwchurch.us  WI-FI Password—northwestcc 210-688-3002 

Prayer Requests: 

 Maclin Family—my cousin Yoli, whose husband passed away. 

 Quinn Britt—Continued healing of COVID complications    

including wound healing and restored arm use and ability to 

return to full time employment.  

 Terri Weaver—back surgery on February 17th. 

I would like to thank the church 

for the condolences for my     

brothers death and the prayers 

for my family. 

Northwest Church of Christ, 

I wanted to thank you for your           

participation in our annual Christmas bears                   

program.  Thanks to your generosity, over 500 gifts 

were given, to over 80 foster families during 

the Christmas season!  Our program is unique in 

that your gift is a specific request form our children in 

care and the biological children of the foster families 

serving these children.  You provided a gift that was 

personalized and not just base on gender and age.  

Children feel loved AND known!  We wish you a 

blessed 2022 and look forward to your participation in 

next year’s Christmas Bears Program that will kick off 

in October.   



Tell Us You’re Here by using this QR 

code and add any prayer request that 

you might have. If any of your contact                   

information in the directory is                   

incorrect, please let us know that also. 

Youth Area Wide at Northside Church of Christ 

Sunday, February 20th evening 

 

SoulLink Youth Conference 

Who: 7th Grade and Up 

When: February 25-27th 

Where: Bammel Church of 
Christ 

More details: https://www.soullink.org/ 

The ladies ministry would like to 

hear from all the ladies 18 years and 

older. Scan QR code or pick up 

copies of a very brief survey at the 

welcome desk. This will help us to 

plan the type of events our church needs for the 

coming year-Thank you! 

HELP WANTED 

We are needing an additional adult willing to provide 

childcare for ladies bible class Tuesday mornings                   

9:45-11:45 at the church. Contact—Ashley Lankford 

Food Bank Needs 

Plastic Bags 

Place them outside the office 

door or food pantry door. 


